
 
8th November 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
D. Moodie & Co have very kindly donated a bike with a helmet for us to raffle. 
 
Please find attached some raffle tickets priced at £1 each. You do not have to buy them all 
but if you wish any more tickets, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 
 
This prize is only for the children of St. Thomas’ and the winner will be able to choose their 
bike from The Bicycle Chain in Johnston. 
 
All proceeds will go to the PTA funds. 
 
Please fill in your tickets and return them along with money to the school office as soon as 
possible and the draw will take place at assembly on Friday 6th December. 
 
Many thanks,  
 
St. Thomas’ PTA  


